
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

12th December 2013 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Thank you for your generosity and contributions to the Hackney Food Bank.  We have extended the 
deadline for this to next Monday, 16th December 2013.  We are grateful also to Tesco who have allowed us 
to raise money for charity and food for the food bank by singing carols at their stores. 
 
Next Tuesday there is a non-uniform day for all classes who have raised at least £50.00 for Providence 
Row, our local homeless shelter. Please encourage your child to support this valuable charity. 
 
Just a reminder that we have several important events next week: 
 
Music and Drama Gala:  Monday 16th December 2013, 6pm - 7.30pm in the school hall 
 
Christmas Carol Service: Wednesday 18th December 2013, 6pm-7pm at St Dominic’s Church 
 
The children have been rehearsing endlessly and all are warmly welcomed! A special invitation is attached 
and our newsletter with further information is to follow. 
 
Finally, a reminder that school closes at 1pm on Thursday 19th December 2013. School re-opens on Monday 
6th January 2014 at the normal time of 8.35am for registration/assembly. 
 
I wish you the joy of the season. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Ms J. Heffernan 
Headteacher 
 
 


